
 

 

 

 

During next week each class has been allocated a time and asked to visit the area by the main entrance to collect their items 

and say their good bye. 

In order to enable this to happen we must insist social distancing is observed and only one adult attends with each child. 

Please see the timetable for visits that must be strictly adhered to. Please see the time for your current class to visit.   Thank 

you for your understanding. 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

9.30-10.45 

 

Little Pine Cones 

Miss Mangan 

Elm 

Miss Kelly 

Cedar 

Miss Malone 

 

Maple 

Mrs Burke 

By arrangement 

Mr Briscoe 

10.45 – 12.00 Little Acorns 

Miss McBride 

 

Cherry 

Mrs Platt 

Hazel 

Miss Fry 

Sycamore 

Mr Scott 

By arrangement 

Miss Morris 

12.30- 1.45 

 

Ash 

Mrs Carline 

 

Fir 

Miss McCourt 

 

Holly 

Miss Jones 

Willow 

Miss Wareing 

 

1.45- 3.00 Oak 

Ms Cook 

Yew 

Mr Timms 

Chestnut 

Mr Farrell 

Birch 

Miss Hamilton 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

A weekly newsletter to share the news of Pinehurst Primary School 

10
th

 July 2020 

 New Classes -   A reminder of our class moves for September 2020   

From 2019-20 To 2020-21 

Oak Elm – Miss McBride 

Ash Cherry – Miss Hinchcliffe 

Cherry Yew – Mr Timms 

Elm Fir – Miss Jones 

Fir Cedar – Mrs Burke 

Yew Hazel – Miss Sweeney 

Cedar Holly – Mrs Smith 

Hazel Chestnut – Mr Farrell 

Chestnut Maple – Miss Wareing 

Holly Sycamore- Mr Scott 

Sycamore Willow – Miss Fry 

Maple Birch – Miss Hamilton 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Pinehurst Family Learning at Home and at School 

      

    

 

We are currently finalising our plans for our 

return in September.  A letter detailing 

arrangements will be published on our website 

next week.  Please check your texts and 

Twitter for the link.  Thank you for your 

patience and understanding.  

 

At the end of the year we will be saying a fond farewell to Miss Malone and Miss Matthews.  

 Miss Malone is relocating and we wish her all the very best in her new school in the Midlands.  We thank 

her for all of the work she has done with Year 3 over the last two years and leading RE across the school.     

Miss Matthews joined us this year after previously volunteering in school and we wish her every success 

and happiness in the future.  We thank her for all of her work in the EYFS Team this year.  

Summer Holiday Provision and Child Care Information 

https://fsd.liverpool.gov.uk/kb5/liverpool/fsd/results.page?familychannel=2-8 

If parents have a specific enquiry they can contact the Family Information Service on 0151 233 0499/ 

0495 or email fsd@liverpool.gov.uk who will be 

Summer Food Fund 

All eligible pupils will be issued with an Edenred E-Code for £90 on 15
th
 July 2020.  This covers the entire Summer 

Holiday Period.  Please exchange this code for an e-Gift Card at freeschoolmeals.co.uk before the end of term so 

that school can assist with any difficulties. 


